
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                        DIFF 2021-2022 SPRING NEWSLETTER 
 
 
Spring has sprung and DIFF's first POP UP event to celebrate the new season will be 
held at the  Marina Gazebo on Tuesday, April 19th from 4:00 to 6:00 pm.   
 
Bring your beverage of choice.  DIFF will provide simple munchies (plus plastic 
glasses, napkins, plates, etc.)  while we get caught up on the latest news from DIFF's 
2022 Executive Board and Committee Chairs.  They'll share the progress we've 
made and where we are headed.  Bring your ideas too, and if you have a non-
member  friend(s) who might be interested in hearing what we do and how we do it 
bring them along with you! 
 
Learn about how the DIFF Board has been streamlined and our Committees 
expanded, our volunteer feeder training program, the condition and  whereabouts 
of our Dataw Community Cats (better description for our ferals), and our budding 
“foster program” …... and lots of photos of our kitties too! 
 
So come out to our “meet and greet” to talk with volunteer friends and make some 
new ones.  And last but not least, bring your favorite bug spray! 
 
  


